
Guest Worst Foot Forward Episode Edinburgh Fringe Show(s) 2022
Angela Barnes Ep 6 - World’s Worst British Day Out

https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-6-angel
a-barnes-worlds-worst-british-day-out/

Hot Mess
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/angela-barn
es-hot-mess

Stuart Goldsmith Ep 9 - World’s Worst Heist Movie
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-9-stuar
t-goldsmith-worlds-worst-heist-movie/

A Shared Illusion (WIP)
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/stuart-golds
mith-a-shared-illusion-wip

Ivo Graham Ep 22 - World’s Worst Kids’ Movie
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-22-ivo-
graham-worlds-worst-kids-movie/

My Future, My Clutter
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/ivo-graham-
my-future-my-clutter

Kiri Pritchard-McLean Ep 26 - World’s Worst Serial Killer
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-26-kiri-
pritchard-mclean-worlds-worst-serial-killer/

Home Truth
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/kiri-pritchard
-mclean-home-truths

Dana Alexander Ep 27 - World’s Worst Driver
​​https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-27-dan
a-alexander-worlds-worst-driver/

Drag Race Quiz Party
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/drag-race-qu
iz-party

Jonny & The Baptists Ep 28 - World’s Worst Musical Duo
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-28-jonn
y-and-the-baptists-worlds-worst-musical-duo/

Dance Like It Never Happened
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/jonny-the-ba
ptists-dance-like-it-never-happened

Sindhu Vee Ep 31 - World’s Worst Wife
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-31-sind
hu-vee-worlds-worst-wife/

Alphabet
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/sindhu-vee-a
lphabet

Work In Progress
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/sindhu-vee-
work-in-progress
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Guest Worst Foot Forward Episode Edinburgh Fringe Show(s) 2022
Thom Tuck Ep 49 - World’s Worst Greatest Hits Album

https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-49-tho
m-tuck-worlds-worst-greatest-hits-album/

Thom Tuck and Tim FitzHigham: Macbeth
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/thom-tuck-a
nd-tim-fitzhigham-macbeth

A Gay and a NonGay Ep 65 - World’s Worst Friendship
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-65-a-g
ay-and-a-nongay-worlds-worst-friendship/

A Gay and a NonGay
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/gay-and-a-n
ongay

Glen Moore Ep 70 - World’s Worst Newscaster
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-70-glen
n-moore-worlds-worst-newscaster/

Will You Still Need Me, Will You Still Feed Me,
Glenn I’m Sixty Moore
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/glenn-moore
-will-you-still-need-me-will-you-still-feed-me-glenn-
i-m-sixty-moore

John Robertson Ep 77 - World’s Worst Housemate
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-77-john
-robertson-worlds-worst-housemate/

The Dark Room
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/john-roberts
on-the-dark-room

Aidan Goatley Ep 92 - World’s Worst Tattoo
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-92-aida
n-goatley-worlds-worst-tattoo/

Tenacious
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/aidan-goatle
y-tenacious

Schalk Bezuidenhout Ep 95 - World’s Worst Gig
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-95-sch
alk-bezuidenhout-worlds-worst-gig/

I’ll Make Laugh To You (Like You Want Me To)
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/schalk-bezui
denhout-i-ll-make-laugh-to-you-like-you-want-me-t
o

Andrew O’Neill Ep 97 - World’s Worst God
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-97-and
rew-oneill-worlds-worst-god/

We Are Not In the Least Afraid of Ruins; We Carry
a New World in Our Heart
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/andrew-o-ne
ill-we-are-not-in-the-least-afraid-of-ruins-we-carry-
a-new-world-in-our-hearts
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Guest Worst Foot Forward Episode Edinburgh Fringe Show(s) 2022
Sooz Kempner Ep 101 - World’s Worst Diva

https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-101-so
oz-kempner-worlds-worst-diva/

PlayStation
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/sooz-kempn
er-playstation

Cerys Bradley Ep 110 - World’s Worst Scientific Experiment
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-110-cer
ys-bradley-worlds-worst-scientific-experiment/

Sportsperson
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/cerys-bradle
y-sportsperson

Alasdair Beckett-King Ep 115 - World’s Worst Saint
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-115-ala
sdair-beckett-king-worlds-worst-saint/

Nevermore
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/alasdair-bec
kett-king-nevermore

Chloe Petts Ep 118 - World’s Worst Mascot
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-118-chl
oe-petts-worlds-worst-mascot/

Transience
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/chloe-petts-t
ransience

Katie Pritchard Ep 119 - World’s Worst Allergy
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-119-kat
ie-pritchard-worlds-worst-allergy/

Disco Ball
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/katie-pritchar
d-disco-ball

Eshaan Akbar Ep 123 - World’s Worst Banker
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-123-es
haan-akbaar-worlds-worst-banker/

Eshaan Akbar
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/eshaan-akba
r

Alex Kealy Ep 127 - World’s Worst Musical Instrument
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-127-ale
x-kealy-worlds-worst-musical-instrument/

Winner Takes All
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/alex-kealy-wi
nner-takes-all

Jacob Hawley Ep 128 - World’s Worst Narcotic
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-128-jac
ob-hawley-worlds-worst-narcotic/

Bump
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/jacob-hawle
y-bump

Will Duggan Ep 129 - World’s Worst Commute
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-129-wil
l-duggan-worlds-worst-commute/

Iceberg
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/will-duggan-i
ceberg
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Guest Worst Foot Forward Episode Edinburgh Fringe Show(s) 2022
Ari Eldjárn Ep 137 - World’s Worst Football Team

https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-137-ari
-eldjarn-worlds-worst-football-team/

Saga Class
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/ari-eldjarn-s
aga-class

Daniel Muggleton Ep 139 - World’s Worst Prison
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-139-da
n-muggleton-worlds-worst-prison/

Oh, More Mr White Guy?
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/daniel-muggl
eton-oh-more-mr-white-guy

Alison Spittle Ep 142 - World’s Worst Martial Arts Movie
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-142-ali
son-spittle-worlds-worst-martial-arts-movie/

Wet
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/alison-spittle
-wet

Delea Shand Ep 152 - World’s Worst Opera
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-152-del
ea-shand-worlds-worst-opera/

Madame Chandelier’s Opera House Party
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/madame-ch
andelier-s-opera-house-party

Joe Wells Ep 157 - World’s Worst Revolutionary
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-157-joe
-wells-worlds-worst-revolutionary/

I Am Autistic
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/joe-wells-i-a
m-autistic

John-Luke Roberts Ep 159 - World’s Worst Joke
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-159-joh
n-luke-roberts-worlds-worst-joke/

Terrible Wonderful Adaptations
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/john-luke-ro
berts-terrible-wonderful-adaptations

A World Just Like Our Own, But…
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/john-luke-ro
berts-a-world-just-like-our-own-but

Ignacio Lopez Ep 179 - World’s Worst Sports Movie
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-179-ign
acio-lopez-worlds-worst-sports-movie/

El Cómico
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/ignacio-lope
z-el-comico

Aaron Simmonds Ep 180 - World’s Worst Weightlifter
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-180-aa
ron-simmonds-worlds-worst-weightlifter/

Hot Wheels
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/aaron-simm
onds-hot-wheels
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Guest Worst Foot Forward Episode Edinburgh Fringe Show(s) 2022
Rachel Creeger Ep 182 - World’s Worst Old Testament Character

https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-182-ra
chel-creeger-worlds-worst-old-testament-character/

Pray It Forward
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/rachel-creeg
er-pray-it-forward

Lee Kyle Ep 185 - World’s Worst Offspring
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-185-lee
-kyle-worlds-worst-offspring/

An Actual Giant (for kids)
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/lee-kyle-an-a
ctual-giant

Parochial Glitter Implosion (for adults)
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/lee-kyle-paro
chial-glitter-implosion

Eleanor Morton Ep 186 - World’s Worst Witch Hunt
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-186-ele
anor-morton-worlds-worst-witch-hunt/

Eleanor Morton Has Peaked
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/eleanor-mort
on-has-peaked

Craig On Tour (One Night Only)
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/eleanor-mort
on-craig-on-tour-one-night-only

Eric Ep 187 - World’s Worst Admiral
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-187-eri
c-worlds-worst-admiral/

Eric’s Tale of the Sea: A Submariner’s Yarn
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/eric-s-tales-o
f-the-sea-a-submariner-s-yarn

Pierre Novellie Ep 189 - World’s Worst Norse Leader
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-189-pie
rre-novellie-worlds-worst-norse-leader/

Why Can’t I Just Enjoy Things?
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/pierre-novelli
e-why-can-t-i-just-enjoy-things

Elf Lyons Ep 192 - World’s Worst Fungus
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-192-elf
-lyons-worlds-worst-fungus/

Raven
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/elf-lyons-rav
en
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Guest Worst Foot Forward Episode Edinburgh Fringe Show(s) 2022
Elf Lyons Talks Dirty for an Hour
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/elf-lyons-talk
s-dirty-for-an-hour

Neil Delamere Ep 206 - World’s Worst Explorer
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-206-nei
l-delamere-worlds-worst-explorer/

Liminal
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/neil-delamer
e-liminal

Vix Leyton Ep 209 - World’s Worst Branding
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-209-vix
-leyton-worlds-worst-branding/

More Fiction Than Girl
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/vix-leyton-m
ore-fiction-than-girl

Sikisa Ep 210 - World’s Worst Exam
​​https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-210-sik
isa-bostwick-barnes-worlds-worst-exam/

Life of the Party
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/sikisa-life-of-
the-party

Robin Morgan Ep 215 - World’s Worst Entrepreneur
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-215-ro
bin-morgan-worlds-worst-entrepreneur/

Snip Snip, Bitch (WIP)
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/robin-morga
n-snip-snip-bitch-work-in-progress

Rik Carranza Ep 220 - World’s Worst Sci-Fi Movie
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-220-rik
-carranza-worlds-worst-sci-fi-movie/

Rik Carranza Presents Clash of Fandoms
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/rik-carranza-
presents-clash-of-fandoms

Mat Ricardo Ep 226 - World’s Worst Cowboy
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-226-m
at-ricardo-worlds-worst-cowboy/

The Extraordinary Gentleman
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/mat-ricardo-t
he-extraordinary-gentleman

Robyn Perkins Ep 237 - World’s Worst Vegetable
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-237-ro
byn-perkins-worlds-worst-vegetable/

Million Dollar Maybe
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/robyn-perkin
s-million-dollar-maybe

Tadiwa Mahlunge Ep 253 - World’s Worst Wedding Ceremony
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-253-ta
diwa-mahlunge-worlds-worst-wedding-ceremony/

Performing as part of The Pleasance Comedy
Reserve
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/comedy-rese
rve
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Guest Worst Foot Forward Episode Edinburgh Fringe Show(s) 2022
Sian Davies Ep 254 - World’s Worst Rugby Team

https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-254-sia
n-davies-worlds-worst-rugby-team/

About Time
https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/sian-davies-
about-time

Bonus

Guest Worst Foot Forward Episode Edinburgh International Book
Festival 2022

Louie Stowell Ep 249 - World’s Worst Wizard
https://www.worstfootforwardpodcast.com/podcast/ep-249-lou
ie-stowell-worlds-worst-wizard/

Jasmine Richards & Louie Stowell: Loki-motion
https://www.edbookfest.co.uk/the-festival/whats-o
n/jasmine-richards-louie-stowell-loki-motion
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